
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

We have completed our first year! A massive thank you to everyone for all of your input and support 

throughout the busy period. We hope you have been pleased with the service provided and the children 

have enjoyed themselves with us? We always appreciate feedback regarding the service so please let us 

know if you have any. 

 

August 2018- Newsletter 1 

Autumn term 2018 

Places are booking really fast! 

Please ensure you complete a booking form and 

send into the school office FAO: Dynamic Ducks. 

If a booking is not made then we cannot guarantee 

a place for your child(ren). 

STAFFING UPDATE 

We would like to say a goodbye and thank you to 

Molly and Jo for their help within the first year. As 

of September Owen will be with Dynamic Ducks on 

a full time basis. 

Lizzy: Manager 

Sarah K: EYFS Co-ordinator and Deputy 

Manager 

Owen: Sports coach and Playworker 

Simon: Playworker 

Sarah B: Playworker 

Cameron: Playworker 

Nicole: Volunteer Playworker 

 

 

 

        

           

 

Thank you to everyone for making our first summer 

playscheme so successful! We visited the Chess, built 

dens, made fires, created kites, enjoyed painting, 

designed jewellery, decorated cakes, biscuits and 

pizzas and had our faces painted. Our latest activity 

which was highly successful was our very own slip 

and slide!! We also made lots of mess  

Reminders and new updates: 

The gate from the school car park to 

KS1 playground will now ALWAYS 

be locked. Please ensure you enter 

via the junior entrance and walk 

round to KS1 to sign your child 

in/out. 

There is a 48 hour cancellation 

policy. If notice is not given then a 

credit/refund cannot be issued. 

Please only use contact details 

below. 

 

 

E mail: dynamicduckschildcare@gmail.com Phone: 07983 436165 

mailto:dynamicduckschildcare@gmail.com

